
April 28 2021

Good morning.

During the COVID-19 crisis Queens Together filled a void by building bridges that connected
local restaurants and food banks with food relief efforts in our communities. Our Not-For-Profit
organization, called GPK Foundation America, has worked with Queens Together to bring meals
and groceries to our Woodside neighborhood. We have also worked with Jonathan's team to
assist other pop-up food pantries accross the borough. It is this grassroots approach to logistics
and community service that has allowed QT to do so much. Most importantly it was crucial in
assisting thousands of people confronting food and economic insecurity in the most devestated
of neighborhoods.

Therefore GPK Foundation America is proud to be a part of QueensTogether in collaboration for
the betterment of our communities in Queens, the World’s Borough where more than 200
different languages spoken and more than 150 Countries’ people live here. I called our Borough
a mini United Nations. Most importantly, uplifting the most vulnerable communities, like Nepali
Community in Queens is commendable.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership.  Stay Safe and Well.
Best Regards,
Somnath Ghimire
President
GPK Foundation America
https://www.facebook.com/gpkfoundation/
website: http://gpkf.org.np
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